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VANCOUVER

PARKS & RECREATION

The Vancouver Board has received a request from
the Biennale Foundation regarding sculptures
placed on this site as part of a series of temporary
18-month long exhibitions. The request is that,
with the written permission of the Park Board:

® sculptures may remain in this location beyond
the 18 months,

® and sculptures which are removed after one
exhibition may return as part of a subsequent
exhibition.

All sculptures will be removed by September
2015.

To comment please contact the Arts and Culture Office
by May 23 at:
Tel: 604-257-8495 Fax: 604-713-1813
Mail: 181 Roundhouse Mews,
Vancouver BC, V6Z 2W3
For more information please go to: www.vancouverparks.ca

artsinfo @ vancouver.ca




